

June 20, 2023

Dear Manhasset School Community,

As I'm sure you've heard, our Varsity Boys Lacrosse Team was crowned NYS Champions this month! We are very proud of our players and coaches for an incredible season, culminating with their decisive victory.

In recognition of this accomplishment, Nassau County Executive Bruce Blakeman and Town of North Hempstead Supervisor Jen DeSena would like to honor our team with a parade and ceremony to take place on Thursday, June 22 at 3 p.m. In the event of inclement weather, the parade will be cancelled, and a ceremony will be held in the Secondary School cafeteria.

The parade will kick off from the Long Island Railroad/Manhasset Park District back parking lot and travel east on Manhasset Avenue, north up Plandome Road to Orchard Street, right on Maple Place and returning via Plandome Road/Memorial Place to the Secondary School campus.

The parade will conclude with a ceremony at the gazebo in Mary Jane Davis Park.

All members of the community are welcome to participate in the parade by either walking or cheering along the parade route or gathering at the gazebo. Those who wish to walk in the parade should gather in the Long Island Railroad/Manhasset Park District back parking lot at 2:45 p.m.

We anticipate that the parade will disrupt traffic on Plandome Road beginning at approximately 3:00 p.m. for a short period of time.

We hope you will join us!

Go Set!

Dr. Gaurav Passi

Superintendent of Schools